
  

Hampshire Township Park District 

Board of Commissioners 

Public Hearing 

June 5, 2023 
  

  

  

  
Call to Order: 

At 6:30 p.m. President Looman called the Public Hearing  to order.  

Commissioners Present:  Nathan Looman, Jennifer Reid, Jamie Herrmann, Tamara Chiu, Meagan 

Tiffany 

Commissioners Absent: 

Staff Present:  Laura Schraw- Executive Director 

 

Public Comment:  Public comment closed at 6:31 p.m. 

 

Public Hearing: Regarding the Park District’s intent and application to the Park and Recreational Facility 

Program (PARC). The PARC Program is a state-financed grant program that provides funding assistance 

to local government agencies for acquisition and/or improvement of land for public parks and open 

spaces. 

 

Public Comment: No additional public comment made. Public comment closed at 6:32 p.m.  

 

Adjournment:   At 6:30 p.m. Commissioner Tiffany made a motion to adjourn the public hearing.  

Seconded by Commissioner Herrmann. Motion passed with 5 Ayes, 0 Nays, 0 Abstain.   


